
 

Rapid Antigen Test Kit Distribution  

Dear parents/carers 

Tomorrow, Friday 25 March, Tomaree High School will be distributing RAT kits for all 
students and staff. Each student and staff member will receive a supply of 3 rapid antigen 
tests. It is recommended that they be used when needed for symptomatic testing for the 
remainder of the term. Students and staff in the Support classes will receive a supply of 6 
rapid antigen tests. It is recommended that they be used when needed for symptomatic 
testing for the remainder of the term.  

The use of RAT kits is an important step to support the health and wellbeing of our 
students and staff. They are a quick and easy screening tool to help detect COVID-19. 
Use of RAT kits is highly recommended but not mandatory. 

Classroom teachers will distribute RAT kits to students for them to place in their school 
bags and take home tomorrow afternoon, Friday 25 March. RAT kits will be distributed 
during Period 5 for Years 7 to 12.  

If you prefer an alternative collection method, please contact the office tomorrow morning 
and we will help arrange a collection method that is suitable to you. 

The safety and wellbeing of our staff and students are paramount at all times. As such, we 
will continue to ensure that all necessary health advice is closely followed. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours Sincerely 

Paul Baxter | Principal 

Thursday 24 March 2022 
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